	Dear Parents Company C
1	As part of our efforts to raise money this Lent, we are holding our first 'Breakfast Club' on Friday March 9th, from 8.20 onwards. This week will be for KS2 children only, and next week for KS1.
	Children coming to Breakfast Club will enjoy a slice of toast, a crumpet, a small pancake, drink and piece of fruit, whilst watching breakfast
	cartoons with their friends. If your child would like to be involved please fill in the slip provided and return to school, along with £1.50 donation, in a named envelope. All slips and money must be back by Thursday 8th March at the latest. Please also let us know of any allergies.
	Your child should be dropped at the hall door on infant playground any time from 8.20-8.40 on Friday 9th March. They will be met by members of our friendly Charity Committee and given their breakfast items to enjoy.
	Please return your money and slips to Miss Charnock by Thursday.
	We hope to raise lots of money for our two fantastic charities: Dog's Trust and Ross Smith's Collection. Many thanks for your wonderful support.
	Walmsley School Charity Committee
	Name of child Class
æ.	I give permission for
,	I enclose a donation of £1.50 towards the Lent charity collections.
	Any allergies we need to know about? →
	Signed Date